
 
 

Porto Cervo, 5 - 9 June 2018 
 

 
 
NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.5  
 
The race committee has received multiple requests to consider sailing two races tomorrow (08 June).  If there 
are two races, the first race would start an hour earlier (warning signal at 1030) and the two races would be 
approximately 14-18nm in length. 

We ask that each entrant notify the race office by email or telephone whether they would be opposed to two 
races on Friday. We kindly ask that you respond by 1900. 
 
 
Organizing Authority 

 
 
Posted at:  18.00 
7 June, 2018 
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